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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 11:01 AM
To: 'Melissa Martin'
Subject: RE: 160021-EI - Pls deny rate increase b/c corporate greed is not public interest

Good morning Ms. Martin, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Melissa Martin [mailto:meilang76@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 10:56 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160021-EI - Pls deny rate increase b/c corporate greed is not public interest 
 

Dear Commission & staff, 

First, thank you for your service and vigilance in your duties to protect and defend the public's best 
interests.  The PSC is one of the few safeguards we have left, it seems. 

As was obvious in the public hearing June 16th in Brevard, and THANK YOU for your cross-examination in 
witness motive of testimony, there is no actual (not-bribed) support for the rate increase.  FPL's mere request 
should indicate probable cause for an investigation into their duties as a quasi-state entity.  There is no public 
need for the rate increase, only corporate need to expand their profit margin. 

http://www.sun-sentinel.com/news/fl-fpl-rate-hike-mayocol-b012116-20160120-column.html 

Thank you for your attention on this matter.  There really is no sound or legitimate justification to permit this. 

Respectfully,  
Melissa Martin  
5404 Brilliance Cir 
Cocoa, FL 32926 
FPL Customer 
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